WILLIAM "BILL" E. LITTLE William "Bill" E. Little, 50, of Kansas City, MO, passed away October 25, 2001, at KU Medical Center. Funeral services will be held at 1:30 p.m. Wednesday, October 31, at Sheil- Blackman Funeral Home; burial in Greenlawn Cemetery. Visitation will be from 6-8 p.m. Tuesday at the funeral home. Memorial contributions may be made to the Good Samaritan Project or the Ryan White Foundation. Bill was born on August 3, 1951, in Kansas City, MO. He was a lifelong resident of the Northeast Kansas City area. He graduated from Northeast High School and UMKC with a B.A. in Spanish. Bill was a competitive fencer and at one time held the positions of treasurer and president of the Kansas Fencing Division. He was also active in theater. He was preceded in death by his parents, Robert and Senora Little. Survivors include his sister, Vickie Little, of the home. (Arrangements: Sheil-Blackman Funeral Home, 816-241-6665) 





